

1772 Meetinghouse Restoration Committee
Meeting
October 24, 2012
New Durham Public Library
7:00 pm
Members present: Cathy Allyn, Bob Craycraft, Ann Kelley
Others present: George Gale

Call to Order – Chair Cathy Allyn called the meeting to order at 7:05 p.m.

Approval of Minutes – Motion by Ann Kelley to approve the minutes of August 29, 2012, as amended; second by Bob Cracycraft. 3-0.
	Motion by Ann to approve the minutes of September 13, 2012, as written; second by Bob. 3-0.

Seven to Save – LCHIP Notification – Cathy said she would write the email to LCHIP, informing them that the 1772 Meetinghouse has been chosen as an endangered historic resource to be named to the Seven to Save list chosen by the NH Preservation Alliance.
	Town Notification – Cathy will send out an email regarding the Seven to Save status to committees. George Gale is to give Ann the names of those who signed up at the 250th Celebration so she can compile that list and send out the notification email to them.
	New Display Board – Ann volunteered to make a new display board. The committee discussed what photos to use, since the public perception is that the building is not in danger. George has many photos. There is the possibility of having a display at the library at some point. 
	Fund Raising – The committee discussed several granting authorities and fund raising options.

New Members and Consultants – Mark Foynes, with a background in fund raising and grant writing, has offered to assist the committee. Marion Martens is considering joining the committee. Stephanie and Ian MacKenzie have indicated interest. 

December Event – Planning on caroling at the Meetinghouse in conjunction with the Parks and Recreation department has begun.

Adjournment – Motion by Ann at 8:10 pm to adjourn; second by Bob. 3-0.

Respectfully submitted,
Cathy L. Allyn


